
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a director of the Logan County Land Trust. I support the 
restoration of the following provision, “Increases the percentage of oil 
and gas severance taxes credited to the Geological Mapping Fund 
(Fund 5110), from 10% to 14%, and decreases the percentage to the 
Oil and Gas Well Fund (Fund 5180), from 90% to 86%.” 
 
The protection of aquatic ecosystems and public water systems relies 
on aggregate resource mapping and  groundwater aquifer studies. 
 
Best Regards, 
Bruce Smith 


